
From: Mrs. Josie
To: Kourtney Romine
Subject: Comments Fallon - (001)
Date: Thursday, August 13, 2020 04:50:28 PM

Good afternoon, my comments on the Fallon spacing follow:

I ask that you extend the comment period as there is, for most average citizens not well-versed
in gas and oil, quite a bit of study involved for this particular area's spacing application in
order to form a thoughtful opinion. 

Thank you,
JoAnn Higby
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